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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

September 30, 2024 
 

Wausau City Clerk Statement  
on Official Drop Box Use 

 
Absentee ballots were mailed starting September 19, 2024. An official drop box is now secured 
outside City Hall for residents to submit absentee ballots, payments, and other important city 
requests as was intended. The drop box has been re-labeled for use and is secured to the 
ground, in accordance with guidelines from the Wisconsin Elections Commission and the United 
States Election Assistance Commission. The previously utilized silver payment box in front of 
City Hall has been removed and will no longer be in service. We appreciate the community’s 
patience.  
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